
 WEEKLY BULLETIN 3 Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers                                      20th September 2019 
 

 

1. Dates & Events 
     

Event Yr Date Time 

Y3 Sea Lion trip to Preston Manor Y3 SL Tuesday 24th September 9.15–12.30pm 

Y3 Seal trip to Preston Manor Y3 Sea Tuesday 24th September 12.35–3.45pm 

PTA Meeting ALL Tuesday 24th September 1.30 – 3pm 

Y6 trip to Newhaven Fort Y6 Thursday 26th September 9.15–2.45pm 

INSET Day (school closed for pupils) All Friday 27th September All day 

School Census – Special Hot Meal Menu All 

children entitled to a free school meal will be offered a 

hot meal on this day. 

YR,1&2 

and FSM 
Thursday 3rd October 12 – 1pm 

Don’t forget to check the dates for the whole term on the website! 

 

2. NEW DATES / AMENDMENTS TO DATES: 

 PTA meeting – Tuesday 24th September, 1.30pm – ALL are welcome to come along to our first meeting 

to have a chat about events for the coming year!  Pre-school children are also welcome   

 Parent/Carer tour dates – for parents/carers of children due to start school in September 2020.  Please 

follow link http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Tour+Dates&pid=1366  

 Y3 Victorian Day – Monday 18th November 

 Little Fishes Christmas Show – Tuesday 3rd December (please note that LFN are putting on their own 

Christmas Show and will not be part of the Reception Nativity performance this year). 
 

3. Letters sent home this week: Click on the link to see past letters  http://www.stnicolasmary.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56   

• Y6 – Bikeability 

• ALL – NSPCC’s Stay Safe Programme 

 

4.  Worship & Ethos: This week we have been preparing for our harvest festival services and I wanted to say a 

big thank you to all the parents/carers and relatives that attended either our EYFS, KS1 or KS2 harvest services. 

It is always a lovely a time of year to celebrate and give thanks to God for his provision- and what better way to 

do this than with a samba band! 

 

‘Give thanks to the Lord for he is good, his love endures forever.’ 1 Chronicles 16:34 

Messy Harvest, Saturday 21st September, 3 – 5pm 
Join the Church of the Good Shepherd, Shoreham Beach, for a messy celebration of harvest. There will be crafts, 

games, a story and song, all with a harvest theme, followed by a tea party!  For all ages.  Free, donations welcome. 

 

4. Octopus & Starfish Clubs 

• New Reception children:  if your child has just started in Reception and you wish to book sessions for this 

half-term, please get a booking form from the office. 

 

5. Congratulations!  We would like to congratulate Andy & Sally Lincoln on the adoption of their son – we wish 

the whole family every happiness. 

 

6. Flu Forms: please remember to return your child’s flu vaccination forms as the school nurse will be collecting 

them next week.  ALL forms must be returned, even if your child is not having the flu vaccination.  Thank you. 

 

7. Parent/Carer Consultations: The link to book your Parent/Carer Consultations will be sent out today at 

3:30pm.  Reminder – please do not bring your children to the consultations as there is no supervision available and no 

room for them in the main hall. The school will be open and insecure. 

 

 

 

http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Tour+Dates&pid=1366
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56


8. Going home arrangements 

 If your child is being picked up by someone else on any day please complete the green-coloured slip in the 

foyer and put in the drop box.  You can complete these in advance of the day. 

 If your child is regularly picked up by someone other than yourself eg Grandma picks up every Tuesday, please 

complete the blue slip in the foyer.  The teacher will then be notified of this arrangement which will be in place 

until you inform us otherwise. 

 

9. Studybugs: just a reminder that you can report your child's absence due to illness on the efficient and secure 

system Studybugs.  If you haven't already done so, please get the free Studybugs app, or register on the Studybugs 

website, and use it to tell us whenever your child is ill and unable to attend school. 

 Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents) 

 Top 3 reasons to use Studybugs:- 

1. It is integrated with our systems so we know right away if your child is unaccounted for. 

2. It is quick and easy to register and use and automatically reminds you to keep us posted. 

3. You will be helping the NHS and other public health organisations improve children's health 
https://studybugs.com/about/schools 

 

Please remember that you must contact the school whenever your child is unable to attend by 9.30am, at the 

very latest, on the first day of the child's absence and explain the reason for absence.  You can do this either by 

phone, letter, email, request for absence form or Studybugs. 
 

10. School Census, Thursday 3rd October: It is vital that we secure the full level of funding to which we are entitled 

for Free School Meals.  The government provides funding for each child that has a free school meal on the two 

census dates of 3rd October and 16th January.  If your child is entitled to a free school meal (including all children 

in YR, 1 and 2) they will be offered a hot meal on these dates, even if they do not normally have a hot meal; 

therefore they do not need to bring in a packed lunch on this day.  If your child has a dietary requirement that 

Chartwells are not already aware of please follow the link to read the West Sussex Special Diet Process which 

includes a form to return to Chartwells, otherwise you need take no further action (please see the Children’s 

Choice Menu attached to the bulletin). 
 

11. Reception Curriculum resources:  the curriculum workshop resources are available to view on the school 

website: Pupils > Early Years Foundation Stage > Reception > Parent & Carer Information. 

 

12. Did you know The Family Information Service is on Facebook?  You can find them: @FISWestSussex 

They post information relevant to parents and carers on a range of topics including: 

 Finding local childcare 

 Important information on Free Entitlement funding 

 Starting school 

 Health 

 Weekly tops tips for enhancing your childs learning at home 

 

13. Coats for Kids: see information on page 3.  Any items you can donate should be brought into school on Monday 

30th September (please do not bring then in before this date as we have no room to store them).  Thank you. 

 

14. On Your Mind, The Shoreham Centre: Anxiety can be a silent battle that's going on behind closed doors.  We 

can struggle to talk about what is on 

our minds and look after our mental 

fitness, as well as our physical and 

spiritual wellbeing.  We Are Emmanuel 

are looking at some of the different 

forms of anxiety and the issues that 

can be on our minds.  Jesus had a lot 

to say about our mental wellbeing and 

we believe His gospel is the solution 

to dealing with anxiety.  Follow this 

link for further 

details...  weareemmanuel.com/oym 
 

 

 

 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://studybugs.com/about/schools
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=1317
http://weareemmanuel.com/oym


Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or 
services offered nor the organisations offering them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability 
of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these organisations (or any 

mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication). 



  



 



  









 


